

61 STAMFORD STREET, LONDON SE1 9NA TELEPHONE: 0207 928 6801 EMAIL: admin@LNS.org.uk

6<sup>th</sup> June 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian,

As your son/daughter have begun their A-Level and Level 3 BTEC exams I would like to remind you that they should still be attending their lessons as per their timetables until they have completed all their exams and coursework. This is to ensure that they are fully supported to complete sixth form and get the best possible grades with guidance from their teachers.

In addition, we are planning to hold a leavers event for the students and yourselves to celebrate their time at London Nautical School, more details to follow after half term.

Kind regards,

Mrs K. Grant

Assistant Headteacher